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Dear Students, Parents, and Staff,

As the Principal of Capital Park Primary, it is my pleasure to welcome everyone to the
new academic year. The theme for this year is "We Are Here", which is not just a
simple phrase, but a reflection of the commitment and dedication we have towards our
school community.

We are here for our students, to provide them with an exceptional educational
experience that will prepare them for a successful future. We are here to support and
encourage our parents, who are an integral part of our school community. We are here
to work together with our staff, who are the backbone of our school, to ensure that our
students receive the best possible education.

This theme is a reminder of our responsibility towards each other and towards our
school. We must work together, with a shared vision and purpose, to achieve our
goals. It is only through collaboration and cooperation that we can make Capital Park
Primary a thriving learning environment for our students.

As we embark on a new academic year, let us remember that we are all here for a
reason. We have a shared purpose and a common goal. Let us work together to create
a positive and inclusive school culture that fosters excellence and empowers our
students to achieve their full potential.

| wish everyone a successful and rewarding academic year ahead. Together, we can
make a difference.

Sincerely,
Mr. V. Etsane

Capital Park Primary School
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